

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

22nd September 2021

Dear Parents,

Keep On Reading Project

Meadgate School is very lucky to have been invited to take part in the Keep On Reading Project which is running in thirty schools in Essex and Southend schools.

Within this project all the children in our Year 3 class are given the same book for their parents or other adult at home to read to them. It is not a book designed for the children to read to you, but is especially for you to read to them. We will have one book each half-term.

We ask you to

- Read it to them at a time that is convenient and relaxed.
- Read in instalments suitable for you and your child.
- Use the card enclosed with the book to give you ideas of what you can talk about with your child every time you read.
- Return the book in the plastic wallet, with the number card and question card, when you
 have finished.

Mr Kemp, who runs the project for our school, will come in towards the end of each half-term and discuss the book with the children. He will give each child a badge and ask them what they thought of the story and to rate how much they enjoyed it.

Your child has been given the first book 'The Boy with the Magic Numbers'. Please return it before Friday 8^{th} October.

We hope you and your child enjoy being part of this project.

ereca Mbonge

If you have any questions, please ask me.

Yours sincerely,

Teresa Mbonye

Year 3 Class Teacher

